
 

  

 

Feb. 12, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Effective April 1, 2024 we will be implementing a 4 % price increase on all windows and 

doors. All quotes will need to be updated by Mar. 31st to reflect this increase before 

placing an order. We will adjust your discount, but you will need to adjust your own 

customer’s discounts within your distributer account. 

 

The continuing inflationary pressures including the volatile supply chain, rising fuel costs, 

increasing wage pressures and the labor shortage along with multiple increases in our 

vinyl extrusions, glass, hardware, packaging and all other materials associated with our 

window products necessitate this increase.  

 

As we diligently work through navigating the challenges associated with these current 

economic conditions, we thank you for your orders, your loyalty, and your patience.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ryan, rkehtel@walshwindows.com or at 218-

722-2030 at our office.  

 

 

Gary Lane    
President 
Walsh Building Products 
6430 Grand Avenue 
PO Box 16091  
Duluth, MN  55816 
 

 

 


